Dear School Board members,

Tonight | am excited to recognize one of our many amazing students at
Denfeld High School, Reagan Kern.

Reagan, a senior at Denfeld High School, was recently honored with the
Triple Threat Award from the Hennepin Theatre Trust Spotlight Education
program.

This is an accomplishment that highlights her exceptional talent and
dedication in the performing arts, which shined in our most watched, most
liked and most shared referendum video last school year.

Only four students earned the Triple Threat Award from Minnesota, and
she’s the only one from outside the metro.

The "Triple Threat" is a well-known term in the performing arts world,
referring to a performer who can masterfully sing, dance, and act.

Reagan has demonstrated an impressive commitment to all three
disciplines, making her a shining example of what it means to be a true
"Triple Threat."

We couldn't be prouder of her hard work and dedication.

As a recipient of this esteemed award, Reagan earned a trip to New York
City to learn from top industry professionals.

Congratulations Reagan! We can’t wait to see you in Denfeld’s next theater
production!

Sincerely,
Anthony Bonds
Assistant Superintendent



